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This Week at Wheatfield 

The purpose of this week’s newsletter is to provide you with information about our staffing structure for 

next year. We have shared this information with children this afternoon and teachers have already said a 

quick ‘hello’ to their new class. Later in the term, every class will get to spend a session with their new 

teacher in preparation for September.  
 

We hope you find this information useful – please speak with us if you have any questions. 

 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Staffing for 2021/22 

The table below shows which teachers will be in each year group from September, and which current class 

will be moving up to them. 
 

Class & Teacher Class Moving 

to them 

 Class & Teacher Class Moving 

to them 

Rec – Miss Cook (RC) NEW  Rec – Miss Clarke (RE) NEW 

Year 1 – Mrs Midlane (1M) RM  Year 1 – Mrs Holbrow (1H) NEW RC 

Year 2 – Mrs Brown (2B) 1C  Year 2 – Miss Daley (2D) 1E 

Year 3 – Mrs Davies & Mrs Bibby 

(3BD) 

2B  Year 3 – Miss Gregory (3G) 2D 

Year 4 – Miss Long (4L) 3D  Year 4 – Mrs Moon (4M) 3G 

Year 5 – Mrs Elmore (5E) 4L  Year 5 – Miss Rutherford (5R) 4M 

Year 6 – Miss Garraway (6G) 5R  Year 6 – Miss White (6W) 5E 
 

Welcome back to Mrs Moon who is returning to teach Year 4 after her maternity leave. We are also 

welcoming Mrs Davies and Mrs Bibby back from maternity leave – they will be job-sharing in Year 3 with 

Mrs Davies working Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday and Mrs Bibby, Thursday & Friday.  
 

Teaching assistant support for next year is still being finalised and children will get to meet any teaching 

assistants working with their class during their transition session.  
 

We hope that publishing this information three weeks before the end of term, gives children time to get 

to know their new teacher and go into the summer break feeling positive and confident about September. 

Welcome to Mrs Holbrow 

You will notice one new 

name on our staff team for 

next year – Mrs Holbrow is 

an experienced teacher 

who joins us from Redfield 

Edge Primary. I am sure you 

will make her feel very 

welcome.  

And Goodbye to … 

We are saying goodbye to Miss Evans (who has 

been with us for four years), Miss Devine (who has 

been with us for two) and Miss Pagett (who has 

been covering for Mrs Moon). I am pleased to 

report that all three have new teaching jobs and are 

feeling excited about their new challenges (but sad 

to say goodbye). We will give them a proper send 

off at the end of term! 



 
 

 

Wheatfield Drive, Bradley Stoke, Bristol BS32 9DB 
Email: office@wheatfieldprimary.com www.wheatfieldprimary.com  Tel: 01454 868610 

Twitter: @wheatfieldpri Head Teacher: Mr P Winterburn Chair of Governors: Mrs Jillian Cumming 

 

Dates for Term 6 

Date Event 

Monday 5th July (morning) Infant sports day (see letter that came out on Monday) 

Tuesday 6th July (morning) Junior sports day (see letter that came out on Monday) 

Friday 9th July Annual reports sent home today 

Monday 19th July Last day of the school year – non-uniform day (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 20th July & Wednesday 

21st July 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd 

September 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

Monday 6th September Children return to school 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Lizzie Freya  RD Yolanda Carey 

1C Ilyas Poppy  1E Parnika Emily W 

2B Sasha Layton  2D Reuben Isaac 

3D Ellis Ryan  3G Liam Anthony 

4L Diti Beni  4M Iishaan Olivia 

5E Zara Sayan  5R Rachael Ella S 

6G Shriya Lily  6W George Mia 

 

Wheatfield Plus Times 

If your child attends Wheatfield Plus after school 

club then a quick reminder that sessions finish at 

6.00pm Monday to Thursday and 5.30pm on a 

Friday. Out of courtesy to the team, we ask that 

you do your very best to arrive no later than these 

times.  Many thanks.  

For more information about Wheatfield Plus 

breakfast and after school club, visit our website: 

https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/partners/cl

ub-information-and-contact-details  

Printer Cartridge Re-Cycling 

Recycle your ink cartridges to help support both 

the school and the environment! 

At Wheatfield, we are always on the lookout for 

ways to encourage recycling and we have recently 

registered for a scheme that helps us to do both 

that and to raise money for our school at the same 

time. You can now bring your old printer 

cartridges to us for recycling.  When we have 

enough, we will send them away and receive a 

donation in return. Please place used cartridges 

without any packaging or new/unused cartridges 

in original packaging in the small collection bin 

next to the clothes recycling by the front gate.   

 

 

You have to be 
in it to win it! 

Tickets coming 
soon - £1 each. 
 Thanks for 
your support. 
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